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Dear Colleagues, 

IEEE 802.1 thanks the Broadband Forum for the informaƟon and analysis related to the issues of using 
YANG at scale.  IEEE 802.1 has reviewed your presentaƟon and agrees that the issues are broader than 
access or opƟcal technologies.  IEEE 802.1 also agrees that the center of competence for the YANG 
scalability issue is in the IETF.  Please keep us informed on any progress on this subject between the 
Broadband Forum and the IETF. 

Respecƞully submiƩed, 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 Working Group 

 
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.1 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a 
position of IEEE, or the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 
 


